
November 2019 Meeting Minutes – Northwest Skyraiders (Control Line Model Airplane Club)  

Meeting held November 12th, 2019, 7:00 PM at Denny’s at 1246 North Central Ave, Kent, WA.  
 
Ten members were present including:  

• Mike Potter – President  
• Steve Holt – Secretary/Treasurer  
•  Dave Gardner – Safety Officer 
• Al Fernandez 
• Steve Helmick 
• Ben Jones  
• Trent Marvin 
• Kris Millard 
• Wayne Terry 
• Steve Tilden 

 
Mike Potter called the meeting to order at 8:00 pm.   

• The financial report was presented by Steve Holt.   Steve provided a brief statement of the financial 
status of the club and membership. 

Old Business:  
• No old business was discussed. 

 
New Business:  

 
• Al Fernandez provided status on Bob Einhaus’s health after he fell ill at the Olympia Swap Meet and 

was transported to the St Peter’s hospital in Olympia.  We are all wishing him a swift recovery. 
• Our next NWSR swap meet is scheduled and confirmed to be held on December 7th at 9 AM at the 

Denny’s in Kent on Central Avenue.  Dave Gardner will prepare a flyer for Flying Lines and other 
distribution. 

• The Monroe Swap Meet will be held the last week of January. 
• Mike Potter discussed plans for the annual banquet that was hosted by Howard and Marilou Rush 

last year at their home.  Locations to hold the banquet were discussed and the final location will be 
selected at next month’s meeting.  Steve Holt will contact Howard to determine whether he and 
Marilou are volunteering to host the banquet at their home again this year. 

• We will not be holding a monthly Northwest Skyraiders meeting in January.  This is our typical 
schedule due to the winter weather and the banquet. 

• Officer Elections were held and the current slate of officers was re-nominated and voted by the club 
to continue for another year.  Mike Potter – president, Mike Haverly- vice president, Steve Holt 
secretary / treasurer, and Dave Gardner – safety officer. 

• A discussion was held to determine whether to reduce the annual dues for membership in the 
NWSR club.  It was decided to leave the dues at $25.00 per calendar year. 

• Once again the Lake Sawyer RC Flying Club has invited us to join them at the Museum of Flight 
November 23rd to display our control line airplanes.  Steve will forward the flyer to the distribution. 

 



Mike Potter asked for any other new business and adjourned the meeting until next month.  The next 
meeting will be held on December 10th , 2019 (2nd Tuesday of the month).  

By Steve Holt, Northwest Skyraiders Secretary/Treasurer  
Steven.E.Holt@comcast.net,  425-757-7542 (Mobile)  425-430-8200 (Home)  


